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CSOS: Request for Managing Agents’ Certificates 

  

Dear Members, 

We are aware that some of our members may have received a request from the CSOS for B-BBEE documents. 

Please click on the link below to view a letter from the Property Sector Charter Council (PSCC) which provides further clarity regarding the 
request. 

  

Regards 

The NAMA Team 

Please click HERE to download the PSCC letter … 

  

 

NAMA Corporate Members 

             

 

 

Keep in contact with us … 

Tel: 012 567 1556 
Email: lizbe@nama.org.za 
191 Vinko Street, Sinoville, Pretoria, 0129 
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https://nama.org.za/wp-content/uploads/2021/08/B-BBEE-scorecards-Letter.pdf

